

Dear %firstname%,

Dan is on the move this week! Lt. Governor Dan McKee visited several local businesses to learn about their needs, legacies and their involvement in their communities. Here's an inside look at some of Dan's visits around Rhode Island.



Heather is proud of the legacy she and her husband have created by serving up great food and fostering a powerful sense of community at Kip's Restaurant in Pawtucket. She sat with Mayor Don Grebien and I to talk about streamlining inspection processes at the state level and how we can ensure Kip's is around for many years to come. (Heather is also particularly proud of her homemade coffee milk syrup,¬¡¬"and rightly so, it's delicious!)



Josefina has dedicated her life to lifting her community up in any way she can. She's a mother and a grandmother who wants to see our public schools and our local economy improve for her family's future and yours. Josefina owns New Stop Market on Broad Street in Providence where I met her to discuss navigating regulations and addressing parking issues in front of her shop.



David knows what it's like to keep a small business up and running during a recession because he lived it. His business, Tastex Corporation, produces 50K pounds of yarn per week in the heart of Central Falls. I stopped by with Mayor Diossa and Councilwoman Maria Rivera to meet David and talk about how we can help him access workforce training dollars through the state.



Dave owns Lucier CPA in Johnston. Every single day, his team helps small business owners manage taxes, regulations and all things finance. He sees firsthand where small businesses struggle most and where Rhode Island needs to improve most. It was incredibly helpful to get Dave's feedback on how we can ease the burden for small business owners, especially young entrepreneurs.

Dan knows just how important it is to connect with local business owners. Small businesses are at the heart of all 39 Rhode Island cities and towns, and when they

succeed, so does our state.

To learn more about Dan's mission to make Rhode Island friendlier for small businesses, follow us on social media, or visit our <u>website</u>.

Do you stand with Dan? Please consider supporting Dan McKee for another four years in the State House by donating or volunteering.

Sincerely,

Team McKee

CONTRIBUTE

**VOLUNTEER** 

danmckeeforri.com



## Please forward this email to friends and family



Paid for by McKee for Lieutenant Governor

If you would like to unsubscribe from future mailings, please  $\underline{\text{click here}}$ .

If you received this message from a friend and would like to subscribe, please click here.

Powered by

blueutopia